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Thursday 3rd July 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The school year draws to a close on Friday 18th July. As per normal process, the school 
day will end at 12:45pm. We will hold a slightly extended break with food service on 
the last day. Pupils who receive a free school meal will be able to use their entitlement 
at this time. 
 
Our academy will re-open on Tuesday 2nd September 2025 for Year 7 and Year 12, and 
for all pupils on Wednesday 3rd September.  
 
Wishing you a wonderful summer. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Mr A Lawrence  Mrs L Macey 
Principal   Vice Principal 
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